
 

 
  

   

    

   

Dear Classmates, 
Dartmouth needs us now.  This is a request for those who can, to lean in to 
help the College and the Class of 2020. 
 
At the Alumni Council meeting this past week, we learned that revenue losses 
currently are projected at $80 million for this fiscal year, $50 million for the 
next.  What did College officers talk about? Principally, stabilizing and 
ensuring funds are available so that students who need financial aid to attend 
Dartmouth get it, from the class of 2024 now admitted and matriculating this 
fall to the remainder of the undergraduate body, all of whom face changed 
circumstances. Second, asking alumni to make a special effort to find 
employment for the graduating class of 2020, students who are just hammered 
by the pandemic, many facing job offers revoked due to these extraordinary 
times. They also talked about cutting expenses, freezing hiring, and other cost 
saving steps (President Hanlon has voluntarily taken a 20% pay cut). The main 
focus was on preserving our extraordinary student body, those here and those 
coming, whose futures at Dartmouth are threatened by financial issues whose 
effects range from distress to pandemonium. 
 
Most of us have completed or are at the end of our careers. Many of us have 
enjoyed success in our post-graduate endeavors. We have many causes we 
support. This is an extraordinary, devastating time. Now is the moment for 
those classmates who can to lean in, step up, and give even more generously 
to Dartmouth to support her students and the wonderful opportunities she 
offers them. The Dartmouth College Fund will do that: to support members of 
the class of 2020 who need a job, click here.  In addition, our class will make a 
contribution toward the Emergency Student Relief Fund for every contribution 
our class members make to the DCF made before June 30 (a match up to 
$500).   
 
Please give what you can at this point. No amount, no amount at all, is too 
small. Every dollar helps. Thanks. 
 
Tom Stonecipher 

 

   

    

   

 
 

 

  

    

 
 

http://imodclicks.dartmouth.edu/ls/click?upn=LfSN4OpePCyju6wfjfXn1t2AQWkNgMSA16oh6PjX2seIPmZIdirLqHPpEzIQq-2FaYpEsnxcteIJ8wLNLOAKrO67YHdCD7EQEKH8c9Z1yLMAGo94e26RIn2s34dtofmR-2Bw4XXZDbzVxF0FoJqoXER8Zw-3D-3Do1np_Om-2F2sJWrhaRKs07ZSOjxPdiEdCR-2Bty1DvhvYOgsB2CCb7n1La088rcw0jK0qR4h3z0PZ7vBDzarekJTeiq6fU2Z0Mt2WzLJzxXMD9BG7g6jQgzXSHqEXC7F7KQJqDPi2aF5bV6MevfCAdrn1I4IV3v0icmijcSTqPZJqM57YqkY38474GuCoblOIdB03ETPfeISUhBbxCexgh08D-2FgnSQT02vQpkfsAaIGvc3AKbHiwkgOMIPt3Qq7NmNFPPgCyRnUvJEk8w6W4spcuytorFbF78rhgzbalIqMIaVfpZoxbVwIYX-2BO-2F3y1pzML-2F2Q3PD4wloEUSSTIbjdWy2xcXYqlKHFSwLAYU3vMSXQToluq305pKk-2B0m7q4bzhUOvqlPfSJ9Q6w-2BdY1srOrETtjzBATzJd-2BjGERvrYGTo0-2BiWW9fU-2B2zWDPjq0dCbhFBdSiFBxgBJ-2Fjg1qqGXvCFxkv6X59hpRxiDq6fSdz3OO5gEsch2HsmTL6qcvIT6KAQvLMLvGzzV6rLSH0ScaMEClsFifc7oJmrKMaLU5NBEGjCVNaU-3D
http://imodclicks.dartmouth.edu/ls/click?upn=LfSN4OpePCyju6wfjfXn1t2AQWkNgMSA16oh6PjX2seIPmZIdirLqHPpEzIQq-2FaYpEsnxcteIJ8wLNLOAKrO65bhQThqS5e2dEvq8T-2Fi5beP6TjyjZlZ9nuaSJtHzkrAI62p7ljH8R9ZFoLO-2FgG4JA-3D-3DJlD2_Om-2F2sJWrhaRKs07ZSOjxPdiEdCR-2Bty1DvhvYOgsB2CCb7n1La088rcw0jK0qR4h3z0PZ7vBDzarekJTeiq6fU2Z0Mt2WzLJzxXMD9BG7g6jQgzXSHqEXC7F7KQJqDPi2aF5bV6MevfCAdrn1I4IV3v0icmijcSTqPZJqM57YqkY38474GuCoblOIdB03ETPfeISUhBbxCexgh08D-2FgnSQT02vQpkfsAaIGvc3AKbHiwkgOMIPt3Qq7NmNFPPgCyRnUvJEk8w6W4spcuytorFbF78rhgzbalIqMIaVfpZoxbVwIYX-2BO-2F3y1pzML-2F2Q3PD4wloEUSSTIbjdWy2xcXYqlKHFSwLAYU3vMSXQToluq305pKk-2B0m7q4bzhUOvqlPfZ73EnAkFjSI5fVfQA6EOiIxrOVf0W-2Fx2oPBXyiZy9E7hMg-2FpovZTMaPkaf7gvYdNQD8XB-2BHVLtUHywjKWfceRmVO9iJ1p96BgdJkGWsUwaJqXnUxADOggwIjIEbW1BFj1pagH8ZLI5uQVOrzR43vSoOhEgiHJwIfmL5dsqhUO54-3D
http://imodclicks.dartmouth.edu/ls/click?upn=LfSN4OpePCyju6wfjfXn1t2AQWkNgMSA16oh6PjX2seIPmZIdirLqHPpEzIQq-2FaYpEsnxcteIJ8wLNLOAKrO65wfUAXgJGErBxRHoP29VoEwvtp4v-2F9DnSAvwhJJPkqpI-2BC-2BMu8RrgUWHHozTG5BpA-3D-3DOf6M_Om-2F2sJWrhaRKs07ZSOjxPdiEdCR-2Bty1DvhvYOgsB2CCb7n1La088rcw0jK0qR4h3z0PZ7vBDzarekJTeiq6fU2Z0Mt2WzLJzxXMD9BG7g6jQgzXSHqEXC7F7KQJqDPi2aF5bV6MevfCAdrn1I4IV3v0icmijcSTqPZJqM57YqkY38474GuCoblOIdB03ETPfeISUhBbxCexgh08D-2FgnSQT02vQpkfsAaIGvc3AKbHiwkgOMIPt3Qq7NmNFPPgCyRnUvJEk8w6W4spcuytorFbF78rhgzbalIqMIaVfpZoxbVwIYX-2BO-2F3y1pzML-2F2Q3PD4wloEUSSTIbjdWy2xcXYqlKHFSwLAYU3vMSXQToluq305pKk-2B0m7q4bzhUOvqlPfyfIODXlIYcbUIhEWBMwfjbyg5amzmT3dEMmCR5cJKsK7odxvS-2FH6CCV46ka9MhGNS5CLcnbFTQh8j1ZOg3pQofMjrRhMAqwV1-2BjBWIEbd-2BCKgWF0vGLX1kUj1vgq9BxerX0FxDHpmkcphoAVI-2ByNI-2Febi01lt4c1MmVbYCbmWrQ-3D
http://imodclicks.dartmouth.edu/ls/click?upn=LfSN4OpePCyju6wfjfXn1t2AQWkNgMSA16oh6PjX2seIPmZIdirLqHPpEzIQq-2FaYpEsnxcteIJ8wLNLOAKrO69341Sp0LuJBtQUqqb8DAwZiLXU8ShXIAl07tHjqYY-2FAJKqBiPaAHKARvWRj4fQsEg-3D-3DKakD_Om-2F2sJWrhaRKs07ZSOjxPdiEdCR-2Bty1DvhvYOgsB2CCb7n1La088rcw0jK0qR4h3z0PZ7vBDzarekJTeiq6fU2Z0Mt2WzLJzxXMD9BG7g6jQgzXSHqEXC7F7KQJqDPi2aF5bV6MevfCAdrn1I4IV3v0icmijcSTqPZJqM57YqkY38474GuCoblOIdB03ETPfeISUhBbxCexgh08D-2FgnSQT02vQpkfsAaIGvc3AKbHiwkgOMIPt3Qq7NmNFPPgCyRnUvJEk8w6W4spcuytorFbF78rhgzbalIqMIaVfpZoxbVwIYX-2BO-2F3y1pzML-2F2Q3PD4wloEUSSTIbjdWy2xcXYqlKHFSwLAYU3vMSXQToluq305pKk-2B0m7q4bzhUOvqlPfwqOw9zhSdAfzNrB1aU6ePknkSFwyEAI78wO2q-2B3Zq02zPci1FrStwN8tJ5rsGXUCfeibT-2FxMss1NGecks1fR6g-2FMs0-2BwpBo70iVyEiGKw6NNakRco3qY3pYCTA6kBcl0oxp9-2FiHaL6UjwSvHY8-2BrcIQtlPfv2ZwxBsudiqd69nE-3D
http://imodclicks.dartmouth.edu/ls/click?upn=LfSN4OpePCyju6wfjfXn1t2AQWkNgMSA16oh6PjX2seIPmZIdirLqHPpEzIQq-2FaYpEsnxcteIJ8wLNLOAKrO6-2B4N00fzXYe2haVIiIz-2FZMjhgdqRWA-2Fqodepbyu-2BFNWhAQ8xRaK0Pip9J2bjX3LTiA-3D-3DV1gC_Om-2F2sJWrhaRKs07ZSOjxPdiEdCR-2Bty1DvhvYOgsB2CCb7n1La088rcw0jK0qR4h3z0PZ7vBDzarekJTeiq6fU2Z0Mt2WzLJzxXMD9BG7g6jQgzXSHqEXC7F7KQJqDPi2aF5bV6MevfCAdrn1I4IV3v0icmijcSTqPZJqM57YqkY38474GuCoblOIdB03ETPfeISUhBbxCexgh08D-2FgnSQT02vQpkfsAaIGvc3AKbHiwkgOMIPt3Qq7NmNFPPgCyRnUvJEk8w6W4spcuytorFbF78rhgzbalIqMIaVfpZoxbVwIYX-2BO-2F3y1pzML-2F2Q3PD4wloEUSSTIbjdWy2xcXYqlKHFSwLAYU3vMSXQToluq305pKk-2B0m7q4bzhUOvqlPfoJzDinG1IwR2Wh1NDeiOw9lj-2BjQubqaWTvIWqgBSkuTEF-2FQeK2DazvU-2Bqp4aEVdU591xgiNJZwJ0GacY4HUGw2DwbnXVK0TeD7M-2BVISW5BLT75x5FCbNDbcWm4V0y60nXLv-2BVwKkWpS835b7qSEfVZhBpExF-2Bfg1kvCcEYhJLPQ-3D

